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Dec. 22, 2021

REMINDER
City of Morro Bay Water Reclamation Facility Pipelines
South Bay Boulevard Scheduled Closure - Dec. 27, 2021

Construction is scheduled on South Bay Boulevard beginning Monday, Dec. 27, on the City of
Marro Bay Water Reclamation Facility (WRF) Pipelines. The WRF Program is the largest-ever City
infrastructure program, and will mest state water and wastewater regulations, protect the
environment, and contribute a safe and reliable water source for Morro Bay's residents and
businesses.

What To Expect: South Bay Boulevard will be clased for pipeline construction between
Quintana Road and the Highway 1 ramps. Highway 1 will remain accessible via Quintana Road
and Morro Bay Boulevard. Quintana Road wil be fully opened by Dec. 27, and all roads
surrounding the dosure will be open.

Please plan extra time for commuting t accommodate for potential delays and the detour to
Highway 1, and please follow pasted signage.

Traffic control for future construction on South Bay Boulevard from the Highway 1 ramps to the
City's WRF at 555 South Bay Boulevard is still being coordinated with and reviewsd by Caltrans
Mare information will b distributed as soon as it is available.

When: South Bay Boulevard will be closed beginning Monday, Dac. 27, and remain closed far
spproximately eight weeks (weather permitting). Construction is scheduled on weekdays from T
.m. 10 5:30 p.m. Weekend or night werk may be scheduled, as needed, but neighboring
properties will be informed in advance of schedule changes.

Closure Map:

Contact Information:

The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about
construction activities. Properties along the construction area will receive printed notices befare
work begins near their address, and canstruction natices will be regularly posted on

com. Flease contact or 877-MORROBAYH2O with
questions about the City's WRF Program, and a team member will get back 1o you within one
business day.

Documents and Resources

Project documents and meeting materials will be regularly posted on www.morrobaywrf.com
under the Resource Library link.

About Our Water Morro Bay

The City of Morro Bay is investing in the construction of the WRF Program that will protect our
enviranment, and provide a safe, clean and reliable water supply for our community, both current
and future generatios

The WRF Program invlves replacing the City's existing wastewater treatment plant with an
advanced water purification facility that will meet state regulations, protect th
contribute a safe and reliable water source for Morro Bay's homes and busine:

For more information about Our Water. please

or call 877-MORROBAYH20 (877-667-7622).
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